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Wednesday 25th January 2023  
 

NEU National Strike Day – 1st February 2023 – update for parents 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian / Carer,  

As you may be aware from the news, from letters from other schools or just through word of mouth, 
the members of the NEU (National Education Union) voted in favour of taking strike action to hold the 
Government to account for the falling levels of pay for teachers. 

 
St Paulinus staff are fully in support of those teachers who have chosen to strike over pay.  We strongly 
believe that things need to change in education in order to improve staff retention and well-being.  The 
teachers in St Paulinus love their jobs, but teaching is not an easy profession and comes along with 
many outside pressures, very long hours during term time and holiday times are often used to catch up 
on work or plan for the next term.  These pressures and expectations only seem to be increasing as the 
years go by and that can often lead to schools and children losing good staff.  We ask all parents to help 
education and their children by standing with teachers and supporting them in asking the government 
for change. 

As individuals, the staff at St Paulinus have thought long and hard about whether they will go on strike 
on Wednesday 1st February 2023. Although they fully support the teachers that will go out, many have 
decided that, on this occasion, they will remain in school. Therefore, St. Paulinus will be open as normal 
on 1st February 2023.  They have taken this decision because they want the best for the children and 
they hope that all parents will support the teachers’ fight in improving the working conditions for all 
school staff.  

Thank you for you continued support,  

Miss Hayes, Headteacher 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

